
      The 19th Pan Pacific Friendship Shooting Championships 2017 

 
                                                                     April 21, 2017 

 
To all Association/Federations/Shooting club 

 
Dear Mr. President, 

 
It is with great pleasure that the Skeet & Trap Shooting Association of Thailand 
extends to your Federation an invitation to participate in the 19th Pan Pacific 
Friendship Shooting Championships 2017 in Bangkok. 
 
Competition will take place during  November 30th – December 5th  ,2017 at the 
Skeet & Trap Shooting Range, Hua mark Sports Complex in Bangkok. 
 
Enclosed, please find the following forms to be completed in block letters and 
returned to the Organizing Committee according to the stated schedule.  
  
We look forward to welcoming your delegation to Bangkok. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Suebchai  Chainuvati 
Chairman of The Organizing Committee 
19th Pan Pacific Friendship Shooting Championship 2017 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


